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Report of activities:  

[See comparative statistics (attached).] 

1. Modified procedures for the presentation and review of credentials for prospective 

student-athletes. The new procedures permit earlier review of student-athlete credentials 

and the opportunity for coaches to receive feedback from Undergraduate Admissions and 

the Subcommittee on Admission of Student-Athletes.  

2. Sub-committees reviewed and made recommendations on admission cases for student-

athletes and students with learning disabilities; and the full committee received a report 

on admission of students with talent in music and theater arts.  

3. Developed and conducted a faculty phone-a-thon for the purpose of recruiting 

outstanding prospective students.  

4. Approved a proposal to require the SAT of junior transfer applicants; reconsidered and 

withdrew the requirement after meeting with state community college officials.  



5. Reviewed and reinforced a policy enacted in 1998-99 to rebalance enrollments among 

sophomore and junior transfer students in order to enroll the most academically prepared 

transfer class possible.  

6. Discussed the recruitment of international undergraduates in relation to the highly 

competitive non-resident pool and in light of the lack of scholarships and student aid 

available them.  

7. Reviewed results of the inaugural year of a binding Early Decision option for freshman 

applicants. Approximately 900 of 3420 new freshmen applied and were admitted under 

the binding program. 

 


